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Message 

Second Education Initiative with Patheya Foundation 

It is with great pride that HSNC University, Mumbai announces its collaboration with Patheya 

Foundation, a trust registered under the Indian Trusts Act 1882. Together, we embark on a 

transformative journey to introduce Second Education, a science aimed at understanding one's own 

self, to our students. With the shared goal of empowering individuals and fostering personal growth, 

we are excited to join forces with Patheya Foundation in this endeavor. 

Second Education, as its name suggests, will complement our mainstream education system, 

providing our students with a holistic learning experience that nurtures self-awareness and personal 

growth. This initiative is designed to empower our students to realize their utmost potential and 

evolve into well-rounded individuals. 

In the initial phase, we are pleased to introduce the Second Education program in the academic year 

2024-2025, catering to students who express a desire to participate. As we progress, our goal is to 

extend this program to all students across our various campuses and eventually nationwide, taking 

each one together as a mass movement. 

We extend our heartfelt wishes to Patheya Foundation in their endeavors to ignite young minds and 

foster personal growth and development.  

Together, we are committed to shaping a brighter future for our students. 
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